C2—(A93

Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: FW: Zoning Board of Appeals

From: Jennifer Swokowski <jswokowski@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 8:50 AM

To: Haelee Bauer <HBauer@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Zoning Board of Appeals

Good Morning,
| just wanted to let you know that Paul Steinbrecher has resigned from the Zoning Board of Appeals, creating one
vacancy on the Zoning Board of Appeals. His term was set to expire on 6/1/2023.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Jenny Swokowski — Administrative Support Specialist,
City Clerk’s Office

City Hall— 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, Wl 54220
(920) 686-6954

[swokowsKi@manitowoc.org

WWW.manitowoc.org

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.



